
 
 

April 2nd, 2020 

Valued Customer,  

During these unprecedented times, Clorox Healthcare is having to make significant changes to our production process. These 

changes are designed to significantly increase our total output of disinfectants used to combat COVID-19. We have done 

tremendous work to increase production on Clorox Healthcare Disinfectant Wipes Portfolio, and in order to do the same for our 

Ready To Use Liquid products, SKU consolidation will need to take place. Below you will find the items we are temporarily 

suspending, along with the corresponding replacement item. Please note that the replacement items for both sets of products are 

replaced with a like for like item, just in a different size offering. If you are already purchasing the replacement items you can 

continue to do so with no changes.  

 

 
On earlier communications, we informed you that Clorox would be temporarily suspending #31444 Clorox Healthcare Hydrogen 

Peroxide 9/32oz Pull –Top, however we are retracting that suspension. We’ve made additional adjustments to our production 

efficiency plan and will continue to offer item #31444. Please reinstate this item if you had previously made the temporary change.  

As mentioned above, creating these product efficiencies will enable us to produce much more product in the long run and help 

provide the surface disinfection we need during the on-going COVID-19 situation. We will ensure to inform you when normal 

production will resume on the temporarily suspended items.  

 

Thank you,  

Clorox Professional Products  


